
 
Information Regarding Lunch and Breakfast for  

Lincoln School Department 
 
 
❖ If you have any questions about lunch pick-up or delivery, please contact 

Danielle Landry at danielle.landry@compass-usa.com 
 
Chartwells will be on site at Lincoln High School and Northern Elementary School 
between 12:00 PM and 1:00 PM Monday through Friday.  
 
Lunch Distribution at Lincoln High School: ​ Lunches will be distributed in the back of 
the high school across from the football field.  School administrators, staff and 
Chartwells workers will be distributing the meals curbside.  Please drive around the 
back of the building.  Wait in line and once you have the lunches, please exit out onto 
Route 116. 
 
Lunch Distribution at Northern Elementary School:​  Please DO NOT drive into the 
semi-circle driveway in front of the school.  Lunches will be distributed on the side of the 
building where the buses normally lineup.  Please drive up, wait in line and lunches will 
be distributed curbside.  School administrators, staff and Chartwells workers will be 
there to assist with directions and distribute lunches. 
 
For Parents/Guardians unable to pick up lunches at the schools​:  If you indicated 
on the survey that you were unable to pick up a lunch, then we will be dropping off 
lunches to your address on file between the hours of 10:00 AM and 1:00 PM.  Important 
Note:  Lunch Delivery is ​ONLY​ for those parents/guardians who have no other means of 
transportation to pick up food for their children. 
 
 
 


